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Sent: Wednesday, 22 February 2023 10:29 AM
To: Disability Transport
Subject: submission to: [source-title] [SEC=OFFICIAL]

Submitted on 22 February 2023 

Submitted by: Anonymous 

Submitted values are: 

Step 1: Your submission 

Remain Anonymous 
No 
 
Private Submission 
No 
 
Published name 
Kay Bishop 
 
Short comment 
Some railway platforms in Brisbane are too narrow and do not allow enough space for ramps to fit and thus wheelchairs to exit trains. 
Trains often do not pull up in the right spot and the ramp doesn't fit. Platform 1 at Eagle Junction in Brisbane is a classic case. At South 
Brisbane there are posts along the platform and if the train does not pull up in the right sport for wheelchair exit then the post makes it 
impossible for a wheelchair to exit the train. 

Step 2: Contact details 

First name 
Kay 
 
Last name 
Bishop 
 
State 
QLD 
 

 
Email notification 
DisabilityTransport@infrastructure.gov.au 
 
Consultation name 
2022 Review of the Disability Standards for Accessible Public Transport 2002 
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